
City of Norman Predevelopment      August 22, 2019 
   

Applicant:  City of Norman  
 

Project Location:   Generally located north and east of the intersection of Robinson 
Street and 24th Avenue NE  

 
Case Number:  PD19-17  
 
Time: 7:00p.m.   
 
Applicant/Representative 
Alec Bass 
Jordan Hall 
Brent Barbour 
Mark Daniels 
 
Attendees 
Mr. & Mrs. George Ingels 
Councilmember Scanlon 
 
City Staff 
Jane Hudson, Planning & Community Development 
Beth Muckala, Legal Department 
Ken Danner, Engineering Division 
 
Application Summary 
The City of Norman, Norman Police Department and Utilities Department are proposing 
to update the land use designation, rezone and plat the subject tract to be used for the 
new EOC, Emergency Operations Center as well as Utilities facilities. 
 
Neighbor’s Comments/Concerns/Responses 
Neighbors expressed concern with the protection of the structure and hoped city staff 
would look into additional measures of fortification for the facility.  
 


